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CENTER FO CR AREER DEVELOPMENT 

RECIPROCITY POLICY 

The Reciprocity Policy of the UConn School of Law Center for Career Development (CCD) is as 
follows: 

1. The primary source of reciprocity with UConn School of Law is through the Intercollegiate 
Job Bank, to which the CCD provides a monthly listing of job postings. The CCD strongly 
encourages participation in the Intercollegiate Job Bank. 

2. Beyond access through the Intercollegiate Job Bank as described above, no reciprocity will 
be granted from July 1st through December 1st. In limited circumstances during the period 
of December 2nd through June 30th, at the discretion of the CCD and in consideration of past 
reciprocity extended to UConn Law School students/graduates, reciprocity may be granted to 
students/graduates of ABA accredited law schools (“Requesting Individuals”). In those limited 
circumstances, in order to be considered for reciprocity, the Requesting Individual’s Career 
Office must formally submit a request by email to the CCD at law.careers@uconn.edu (“Email 
Request”). Should reciprocity be extended, it will be made available to the Requesting 
Individual for a maximum of three months, to commence on the date the CCD approves the 
Email Request and will end either (i) three months after reciprocity is granted; or (ii) June 30th 
of the given year, whichever occurs first. 

3. If granted, reciprocity is provided in electronic format only and is available via Symplicity. 
Any and all passwords provided to a Requesting Individual pursuant to this policy are for use by 
that individual only and may not be shared with any other individual or group. 

4. Reciprocity services only include electronic access to UConn law’s Symplicity database for 
purposes of viewing employers and job postings. Reciprocity services do not include, for 
example, individual counseling or document review, participation in UConn Law events, 
participation in formal recruiting, or inclusion in any resume books. 

5. Reciprocity is a privilege, and the CCD maintains the right to revise or discontinue this policy 
at any time and to refuse reciprocity to any or all Requesting Individuals with or without notice. 
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6. Students/graduates of UConn Law School who wish to request reciprocity from another school 
are limited to one reciprocity request to one school per semester. We encourage graduates to use 
the intercollegiatejobbank.com. 
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